Burke, Ruth A

From: Armonie Cohen-Solal <armoniecohensolal@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 12:50 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Fish farm

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear DEP,

My name is Armonie Cohen-Solal and | am 15 years old. | am concerned that Nordic Aquafarm is going to pollute the bay
in so many different ways we won't be able to keep track of all of them. Nordic says that their factory will help the
economy, but if our bay is polluted and there are algae bloom outbreaks, tourists might not come to Belfast. This is just
one of the many consequences our town will have to deal with. How will NAF help our economy? Our small businesses
are our economy. Tourists are coming for our small and unique shops, We are a Vacation Land, not a factory land, and
this is the way life should be.

Maine has been given the gift of clean water, and other places are not so lucky. we should be cleaning the bay rather
than dumping millions upon millions of gallons of wastewater into the living room of someone who can't talk back.

Armonie Cohen-Solal
Monroe, ME



